Press Release
(For Local Newspapers)
The Stanford Go Green team in Antigua has started the New Year by launching their recycling program. The effort is aimed at recycling plastic and aluminum waste generated from all the Stanford Financial Group’s companies. 

Specific collection bins have been placed throughout all Stanford businesses and the program roll-out is now focused on encouraging and educating all employees to participate for the betterment of the community. 

Landfill space is at a premium in the islands and Antigua is no exception. By recycling, the Stanford Group and its employees are reducing the burden on landfill sites and contributing to the efficiency of the local non-profit recycling plant sponsored by the Rotary Club, Sundown.
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This initiative is part of an ongoing environmental focus of the Stanford Financial Group worldwide, which started in 2008 and is working toward the reducing SFG’s carbon footprint to zero

Stanford’s Go Green team is made up entirely of volunteers, and all employees have been asked to take a pledge to honour Stanford’s commitment to improve the community and the environment. 

Working along with the Stanford Group for the program implementation, are local businesses; Pollard’s Trucking, Hospitality Services and Jake’s Cleaning Service. 

Regional environmental leader for the Stanford Caribbean Region, Scott Glendinning said; “we are proud to have the cooperation of local businesses that are committed to our community’s environment and thank them for their contribution to our program”.
